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Buck-Murphy Funeral Home wishes to address concerns raised by the recent appearance of an 
auction sign in front of our facility at 825 E. 17th Street, Idaho Falls, ID 83404. We want to 
reassure our community that Buck-Murphy Funeral Home remains fully operational and is 
not for sale or closing, despite misinformation that may be circulating, including inaccuracies 
on the auction website. 

The auction pertains solely to the sale of the building property, which is owned by a separate 
entity. The owner of the building has decided to list the property for sale, but this decision does 
not impact the operations of Buck-Murphy Funeral Home. Our business is not part of the sale, 
and our family continues to serve your families with the same dedication and care that we have 
provided for years. 

We are actively accepting families and remain committed to offering compassionate funeral 
services to everyone. We apologize for any confusion caused by the auction sign and the 
incorrect information on the auction website. We are working to clarify this matter with all 
relevant parties. 

For any questions or concerns, please contact Tony Murphy or Josh Radford directly at (208) 
522-7424 or office@buck-murphy.com. We thank our community for their continued trust and 
support. 

About Buck-Murphy Funeral Home 
Buck-Murphy Funeral Home is proudly serving the Idaho since 1922, providing compassionate 
and personalized funeral services to families in their time of need. Our family’s commitment to 
excellence and care remains firm. 

Contact: 
Tony Murphy (Owner/Licensed Funeral Director) and Josh Radford (General Manager) 
825 E. 17th Street, Idaho Falls, ID 83404 
(208) 522-7424 
office@buck-murphy.com 

 

-END- 


